C20

COMMUNICATION
COUNCIL - April 25, 2023
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca CW (PM) - Report No. 17, ltem 4
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Re: QF developments
Date: April-06-23 8:52:41 AM

From: Olga hfro

Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2023 9:07 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc:

Subject: [External] Re: QF developments

Further to yesterday’s public meeting.

Please note that the speakers on the public meeting brought up a number of major problems, so |
shall not repeat them. Need to bring forth another important problem — Bell Cell tower covering the
area is totally overwhelmed, per Bell. Service became problematic, and that’s the standard response
from their customer service —too many people, not enough towers in the area.

My neighbours tell me that the same thing is happening with Rogers and Telus...

Please have the QF developments bring signed statement from cell phone providers, that they will
be able to service such an increased population. And if they, somehow, do, we need to hear about it
right away.

Thanks for your kind assistance,

Olga Shafro
[l Abner Miles Drive
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